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       Wednesday 17th May 
Y5 children 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Y5 children will start their preparations for SATs next year from now in school. Your child will be 
asked to attend school from 8.10am from after half term, to access the computer based 
programmes in our computer suite, they should come in via the hall. They will also be given a 
tuition slot which is normally after school. Children will also be given extra homework too. 
 
If your child is chosen for tuition they will receive a letter from the teacher who is doing it about 
when it is. You should receive this letter in the next few days. 
 
SATs week next year starts Monday 13th May 2024 and all children must be in school as tests 
have to happen on certain days. 
 
 
The final year at primary school is a very important year and we do everything we can to 
support children and parents through it and ensure the children are as prepared as possible. 
 
 
We appreciate parents’ support with preparation for SATs and further information will be sent to 
you during the year and there will be opportunities to attend meetings too. 
 
 
Warmest Regards 
 
 
Mrs Robson 
Headteacher 
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